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"I would like to express my gratitude to Mr. 
Serian for taking the time to share his 
grandmother's story with my students.  I can 
tell that he is passionate about preserving the 
stories associated with the Armenian 
Genocide.  Mr. Serian's presentation was 
highly informative.  He effectively provided 
students with information including key 
events and concepts to build their 
background knowledge.  He also discussed 
modern day issues related to the 
Genocide.  The most moving part of the 
presentation was when Mr. Serian read the 
story about his grandmother's experiences 
during the Armenian Genocide.  It was 
powerful and meaningful to hear the tragic 
experiences of Mr. Serian's grandmother by 
reading her account of what happened.  Mr. 
Serian also provided my students with an 
opportunity to ask and answer questions as 
well.  I would like to thank Mr. Serian for 
taking the time to speak with my class about 
this significant event in World History that we 
need to study, learn from, and never repeat." 
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  





	
  


